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There is an opportunity to see the designs for a proposed new playground in
Canbury Gardens, designed for children aged 8 and above, at the Pavilion
this Thursday from 1.30pm - 6.30pm. The site of the new proposed
playground will be on the old bowling green behind the wild garden (see map
below).
 
The council are keen to hear residents’ views, so do pop along if you can.
The initial proposals and design concepts can be viewed here: New older
children's play space in Canbury Gardens

We are delighted to share that the Canbury Gardens bandstand season kicks
off again this year, on 25th May, with the St Margaret's Elastic Band. Same as
previous years, these will be taking place 3pm - 5pm on most Sundays
throughout the summer. CARA, as well as other local organisations and
businesses, is pleased to sponsor a number of these great events.  

New Playground Plans - for young teens

Bandstand Concerts - 2025 season starts 25th May!

https://www.kingstonletstalk.co.uk/green-spaces/new-children-s-play-area-canbury-gardens/
https://www.kingstonletstalk.co.uk/green-spaces/new-children-s-play-area-canbury-gardens/
http://www.elasticband.org/


Following a serious accident to a pedestrian from a bike on the shared cycle
path in March, it is more important than ever to share any views you have on
the trial by the deadline of 9th May. Please use the following link to have your
say via: Kingston: Let's talk

Canbury Gardens Shared Cycle Path trial - final views by
9th May 

https://www.kingstonletstalk.co.uk/communities-and-neighbourhoods/canbury-gardens-shared-pathway/consultation/subpage.2024-02-02.7167017144/
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